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Docket No. 50-331

Iowa Electric Light and Power
Company

1 ATTN: Mr. Duane Arnold
~~

President
IE Towers
Post Office Box 351
Cedar Rapids, IA 52406

Gentlemen: ..

This refers to an unresolved '. tem which was identified during a50-331/78-19)
physical security inspection (IE Inspection Report No.This item was referred to NRR for evaluation andon August 3, 1978.

Additional comments are contained in the enclosure toresolution. We will examinethis letter concerning NRR response to this item.
your action during a future inspection.

The material discussed in the enclosure to this letter is considereddisclosure according to the NRC's " Rules of Practice"exempt from publi:
Part 2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations. Consequently, the
enclosure to the letter will not be placed in the Public Document Room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have concerning this item.

Sincerely ,

-L
-

6
. A. Hind, Chief

Safeguards Branch

Enclosure:
As stated
(2.790(d) Information)

cc w/ encl:
Mr. E. L. Hammond
Chief Engineer
Central Files
Reproduction Unit

cc w/o encl:
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